FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

SAWMILL RUN OLD TIME STRING BAND PERFORMS IN STIRLING
DECEMBER 21 AT THE FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH OF STIRLING
158 CENTRAL AVENUE, STIRLING NJ

ONE SHOW ONLY AT 7:00 P.M.

FREE ADMISSION

On Saturday December 21 at 7 PM Sawmill Run Old Time Sting Band will bring their authentic
American mountain music to The First Presbyterian Church of Stirling. Sawmill Run is New Jersey's
own homegrown Old Time String Band. This is an exciting, vital, driving music that predates
Bluegrass and Country and gets people moving. Interpreted by four accomplished multi
instrumentalists on banjo, fiddle, dulcimer, mandolin, upright bass, guitar and, vocals, this music is
created for joyous gatherings, dancing and fun times. The tunes have been passed from generation to
generation for decades. The band regularly attends Old Time music gatherings throughout
Appalachia and also studies historic recordings. The band has brought back these tunes to New
Jersey to be passed along and the tradition of American String Band music lives on. Sawmill Run
Old Time String Band plays in venues and festivals all across New Jersey. As always, our concerts
are free to the public; donations are welcome.

For more information, go to www.fpcstirling.org or call the First Presbyterian Church of Stirling at
(908) 647 — 1033.




